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The Secretary of State for External Affairs to the Chargé d’Affaires a.i. of the
United States Embassy in Canada.

DEPARTMENT OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS
Ottawa, October 24, 1962.

No. 215
Sir,

I have the honour to refer to your Note of October 24, 2962, with its Tech-
nical Annex, proposing an Agreement between our two Governments concerning

the coordination and use of radio frequencies above thirty megacycles per
second.

The arrangements set forth in your Note and its Technical Annex are
acceptable to the Government of Canada which concurs in the proposal that
your Note with Technical Annex and this reply shall constitute an Agreement
for the coordination and use of radio frequencies above thirty megacycles per
second between the Government of Canada and the Government of the United
States of America to be effective from the date of this reply. Furthermore, it is
agreed that because of its nature and the Agreement concluded by these Notes
may only be terminated by either party giving twelve months’ notice, in writing,
of its intention to terminate the Agreement.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

H. C. GREEN

Secretary of State
for External Affairs

The Honourable Ivan B. White,
Charge d’Affaires a.i.,
Embassy of the United States of America,
Ottawa.




